
PSA members in Mthatha area: Recruit and win! 
 

Exciting news for PSA members! The PSA Provincial Office in Mthatha is giving members an opportunity 

to grow the Union and get rewarded! The competition starts immediately, closing on 31 May 2025. 

 

All PSA members and employees, whether shop stewards or not, are invited to participate in the Recruit 

and Win competition. It is simple: Recruit three new members and receive a PSA-branded golf shirt! 

 

How to qualify 

• Recruit a minimum of three new members for the PSA. 

• Ensure your recruiter details are correctly filled in on the signed application form. 

• Submit the completed forms before the closing date. 

 

Your reward 

• PSA golf shirt for every participant who successfully recruits three new members! 

• Limited stock available! Golf shirts will be awarded on a first-come, first-served basis, so do not wait - 

start recruiting today! 

 

By recruiting, you are strengthening the PSA’s influence in bargaining chambers, ensuring better 

representation, and supporting the Union’s mission to grow even stronger. 

 

Submit your entries 

Email forms to Kenneth.qikani@psa.co.za, Zingisile.mgxaji@psa.co.za, and 

Zizipho.shukuma@psa.co.za. Let’s build a stronger PSA together #RecruitandWin! 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE (MTHATHA AREA) 

27-03-2025 
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